
Feedback on Language Immersion Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Language Immersion Program 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide my feedback regarding the recent 

language immersion program that my child, [Child's Name], participated in. 

Overall, I found the program to be [positive/negative/mixed] for several reasons: 

Strengths: 

• Immersive environment promoting [specific language proficiency]. 

• Engaging and experienced instructors. 

• Creative activities that kept the students motivated. 

Areas for Improvement: 

• Increased parental involvement might enhance the experience. 

• Additional resources could be provided for at-home practice. 

• More feedback on progress would be appreciated. 

Thank you for your efforts in providing a valuable language learning experience. I look forward 

to seeing how the program continues to develop. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


